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Greetings from Mr. Carlson! I’m extremely excited to begin my 3rd year as your Jr/Sr High School
Principal! I’ve been busy working on plans for the 2024-2025 school year throughout the summer. I can’t
wait for students to be back in the building! We are bringing in a couple of new teachers this year: Emilie
Hein will teach JH and some HS Math this upcoming school year, while Levi Boston-Kemple will be our
new JH/HS Choir Director. LET’S GO KNIGHTS!!!

Open House is scheduled for Thursday, August 22nd
7th Grade Orientation/Building Tour 5:00-6:00 (begins in the Gymnasium)

7th-12th Grade Back to School Bash 6:00-8:00 (more information will be provided closer
to the event night)

The buildings open from 5:00-8:00 for all students and parents to tour.
Stop in and join us for a back to school night filled with fun activities. The events will be

sponsored by the NCHS Student Council.

Creating a positive school culture and learning climate for all students will continue to be a top
priority at North Cedar Jr./Sr. High School. We will have professional development for staff members on
this throughout the school year and continue to work to connect each student to North Cedar.

The goal of our Multi-Tiered System of Supports is to provide students with extra support to ensure that
all students are being provided opportunities to succeed. This program will continue at the 7-12 building
this year.

North Cedar Jr./Sr. High School uses Powerschool to update student information. Parents- you have
access to check your child’s grades and attendance at any point. If you need any help with using
Powerschool, feel free to contact the office staff and they can assist you with this.

We will have access to Xello this school year. Your child will have access to a career exploration system
that also allows them to explore many life after school opportunities, while also tracking their four year
plans at North Cedar as well. More information regarding Xello will be released as the school year
progresses.

North Cedar Community School District has a Facebook page. We will be using
this page to post announcements, reminders, and general info about activities
throughout the year. Just search North Cedar Community School District on
Facebook to stay up-to-date on all things North Cedar related.

North Cedar Community School District also uses Remind for alerts about
things that are coming up or happening at the school. If you have any questions
about how to get signed up for Remind please contact Pam or Renae in the office.
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